Joint Meeting of the Fox Valley Workforce Development Board

Local Elected Officials and Executive Committee
July 12, 2011

Approved Meeting Minutes-Public Session 
Local Elected Officials (LEOs) Present:  Mr. Barribeau, Mr. Koeppen, Mr. Buechel, Mr. Weiss, Mr. Harris, Mr. Nelson, Mr. Priske

Executive Committee Members Present:  Mr. Grant, Mr. Thiel, Mr. Kleman, Mr. Martinez, Ms. VanNess

Executive Committee Members Absent:  Mr. Schultz

Others Present:  Ms. Welch, Mr. Hesse, Ms. Meyer, Mr. Friedl (joined at 11:35 a.m.)
Move to Closed Session as per State Statute 19.85(1)(i) for Development of Response to Financial Matter and 19.85(1)c for Personnel:  Mr. Koeppen made a motion to move the LEO meeting to Closed Session; Mr. Nelson second.  After a unanimous roll call vote (Yes:  Mr. Barribeau, Mr. Koeppen, Mr. Buechel, Mr. Weiss, Mr. Harris, Mr. Nelson, Mr. Priske) the meeting moved to closed session at 10:40 a.m.


Mr. Martinez made a motion to move the Executive Committee meeting to Closed Session; Mr. Thiel second.  There was no further discussion and the meeting moved to closed session at 10:41 a.m.
Return to Open Session as per State Statute 19.85(1)(i) for Development of Response to Financial Matter and 19.85(1)c for Personnel:  Mr. Nelson made a motion to return the Local Elected Officials meeting to open session.  Mr. Harris second.  After a roll call vote (yes:  Mr. Nelson, Mr. Harris, Mr. Priske, Mr. Buechel, Mr. Weiss.  Absent:  Mr. Koeppen, Mr. Barribeau) the Local Elected Officials meeting returned to open session at 1:44 p.m.

Mr. Thiel made a motion to return the Executive Committee meeting to open session.  Ms. VanNess second.  There was no further discussion and the Executive Committee meeting returned to open session at 1:45 p.m.

Approval of Actions Discussed in Closed Session:  No actions were taken; however, the Executive Committee directed Ms. Welch to add Mr. Hesse and Ms. Meyer for signatory rights; effective immediately (as soon as banking arrangements and new checks can be printed) two signatures will be required on all FVWDB written checks regardless of dollar amount.

Mr. Nelson/Mr. Barribeau will request a meeting with DWD Secretary Baumbach with Local Elected Officials and Executive Committee to discuss DOL Monitoring report and FVWDB response.  

Respectfully submitted,

Cheryl A. Welch

